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Hr. John A. Aldredge III, FTMC, USN 
MISTRAULANr, FAAWTC 
Dam Neck, Virginia 23461 

Dear Mr. Aldredge: 

November 3, 197u 

I appreciate very much your sending sne the information concerning 
your cancer of the thyroid. It would certainly be difficult to 
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know if there was any definite correlation between the radiation 
exposure that you incurred and the later development of the thyroid 
abnormality. Offhand, 1 would not guesa that you received very much 
thyroid radiation from the exposure. 

So far as I know, there are no checks being mnde on the m.nny thousand• 
of men who have been involvod in· tho nto:!liC bc:Lb tczting progra~. 
It would be a mamnoth job to locate these men, much leea determine 
the poaaible radiation exposure, 

· Ae you know, the exposure of the Rongelap people was quite heavy and 
it does not seem likely that the sporAdic exposure to considerably 
smaller do;ee on ehips could have resulted in any such thyroid 
findings as found in the Marsh.al lese. 

Again. I appreciate your writing me and should you hear of &ny other 
casea similar to youra, pleaae let me know. 

With beat wiahe1 1 

Sincerely. 

·BEST AVAit.ABLE COPY 

Robert A.Conard, M. D. 
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